
Hilton Presbyterian Preschool 2020-21 INFO

Looking ahead with optimism to the 2021-2022 school year, Hilton 
Presbyterian Preschool, located at 34 Main Street in Hilton Village, is 
happy to announce that we will be holding registration the first week of 
February!  We are planning to offer the following classes in the fall:

• 5-day/week classes for 4 year olds

• TTH or MWF classes for 3 and 4 year olds

• TTH co-op style class for 2.5 year olds.  

Please check our website, www.hiltonpres.org/preschool, for detailed 
information.  We are trying to make registration as contactless as possible 
this year for safety reasons, so please read about the process on our website 
or contact Susan Murphy, Preschool Director, for more information, at 
757-596-1939 or preschool@hiltonpres.org.

Registration dates/times are as follows: (all in-person registrations will 
take place when the school is closed to students and will be held in the HPC 
Fellowship Hall.  Physical distancing and face masks will be required.)

• Feb. 1, 2021 10:00 AM- 1:00 PM- for returning families and HPC 
members

• Feb. 2, 2021 1:00 PM- 3:00 PM- for returning families and HPC 
members

• Feb. 3, 2021 1:00 PM- 4:00 PM- open to the public
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